
Update on Area Working Budgets for Horwich North Ward 
– 1st April 2024 – 30th June 2024  
 
 
As at the 1st April 2024, the Area Working Discretionary Budget available 
to Horwich North ward was £67,057.44 
 
There was also a Growing the Good Work Budget of £21,341.93 and a 
One-off budget allocation of £50,000.00 
 
Since then, the following schemes have been approved under the 
Council’s Scheme of Delegation.  
 
 
Area Working Discretionary Budget - £67,057.44 
 
Scheme Amount  Date 
Payment made to Highways Services 
to cover the cost of a Temporary 
Traffic Regulation Order for the 
Rivington Pike Annual Race 

£609.00 June 2024 

Total £609.00  
 
Budget remaining to be allocated £66,448.44 
 
 
Social Value Budget – Growing the Good Work - £21,341.93 
 
No approvals, budget remaining to be allocated £21,341.93 
 
 
One-Off Allocation - £50,000.00 
 
No approvals, budget remaining to be allocated £50,000.00 
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